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Scope 
 
The purpose of this bulletin is to make stakeholders in Northern Ireland aware of:  
 

- the changes to official certification of products of animal origin (POAO) from 
Great Britain (GB) to EU and Northern Ireland (NI) 
 

- DAERA guidance on the requirement for support health attestations (SHAs) to 
accompany product moving from NI to GB 

 
- DAERA guidance on the movement of poultry POAO from AI restricted zones in 

NI to GB and EU 
 
 
Guidance for red meat processors and exporters can be found at: 
 
https://www.daera-ni.gov.uk/publications/sha-notes-guidance 
 
Guidance for poultry meat processors and exporters can also be found at: 
 
https://www.daera-ni.gov.uk/publications/sha-notes-guidance 
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Bulletin 04/22                                                   Issued:  17 February 2022  
 
Audience:  NI Food Business Operators who move meat products of animal origin from NI to GB for onward 
shipment to EU /NI 
 
Subject: Changes to official certification and associated Support Health Attestation guidance  
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